VILLAGE OF ESSEX JUNCTION BOARD OF TRUSTEES SPECIAL MEETING FRIDAY, OCTOBER 28, 2016 3:30 PM

AGENDA

RIBBON CUTTING FOR NEW MULTI-USE SAFETY PATH BETWEEN CENTRAL AND NORTH STREETS

This meeting will be held at the site of the path above which is along the railroad tracks in Essex Junction, VT. For information on accessibility and/or this agenda, call the Village Manager's office at 878-6944.

VILLAGE OF ESSEX JUNCTION BOARD OF TRUSTEES SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES OF MEETING October 28, 2016

BOARD OF TRUSTEES: George Tyler (Village President); Lori Houghton, Elaine

Sopchak.

ESSEX SELECTBOARD: Max Levy (Chair); Michael Plageman, Irene Wrenner. **ADMINISTRATION:** Robin Pierce, Community Development Director; Rick

Robin Pierce, Community Development Director; Ricky Jones, Public Works Superintendent; Greg Duggan, Town Planner; Darby Mayville, Community Relations/Economic

Development Assistant.

OTHERS PRESENT: Greg & Toni Morgan, Ande DeForge (VTrans), Sandra

Dahl, Susanna Olson, Jaye & Kenny O'Connell, Colin Flanders (Essex Reporter), John Alden, Rick Boucher

(Genesee & Wyoming).

1. <u>RIBBON CUTTING FOR NEW MULTI-USE SAFETY PATH BETWEEN</u> <u>CENTRAL AND NORTH STREETS</u>

The ribbon cutting took place at the Central Street end of the path.

Village President, George Tyler, called the meeting to order at 3:30 PM. Trustee Lori Houghton thanked the parties involved with the development and construction of the path, and cut the ribbon. This was followed by a group walk down the path.

Following the ribbon cutting, the Trustees toured the new construction at 4 Pearl Street.

2. ADJOURNMENT

The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted by Darby Mayville